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SAN JOAQUIN VALLEY AIR POLLUTION CONTROL DISTRICT

NOTICE OF WORKSHOP AND PUBLIC DIALOG
ON POTENTIAL VALLEY RESPONSE TO PEAK OZONE DAYS

The San Joaquin Valley Air District will be supplementing its year-round Healthy Air Living program
with a new, episodic outreach and action program to help the Valley avoid exceedances of the
federal 1-hour ozone standard. To solicit input and promote the development of this program, the
District will be conducting a Workshop and Public Dialog on March 22, 2011 from 9:30am until
11:30am in the VTC Room of the District's Fresno office located at 1990 E. Gettysburg Ave,
Fresno. The public may also attend the workshop via video teleconference at either of the District's
regional offices located at 4800 Enterprise Way, Modesto and 64946 Flyover Court, Bakersfield, or
via webcast at www.valleyair.org/workshops/public_workshops idx.htm.

The District invites you to offer ideas and suggestions for voluntary actions that individuals,
businesses, or municipalities can take to reduce emissions and will consider suggestions for the
associated public outreach campaign. A short position paper will be available by March 15, 2011
on the District's website at www.valleyair.org/Morkshops/public workshops idx.htm. This paper
will also include specific points for participants to consider prior to the workshop. If you are unable
to download the materials from the District's website, a paper copy can be obtained by calling the
Outreach and Communications department at (559) 230-6000 or faxing your request to (559) 230-
6064. For more information on the workshop, contact Jaime Holt at Jaime.Holt@valleyair.org or by
phone at (559) 230-6000.






